Jamary 19, 1953
Dear Dr. Duran-Reynals:

Thank you for your letter of the l6th. I am sorry if my comment was
confusing-- perhaps becsuse I am not entirely clear myself. I have gotten
the impressiocn from conversations with verious people that you hed found
fowl pux virus tc be clossly asscoiated with tumor viruses under special,
obscure ciroumstances. I have not been able to follow your work as cloesly
as I would like, and for jJust this reascn am locking forwerd to your pro-
mised reprints.

The suggesticn that I was trylng to put forviard was that. in certain
situutions, latent viruses having no special relationship to tumors might
acquire a tumcr-inducing capacity by the very fzet of thelr growth in
neoplastic celis. On this basis, the tduor change would te intrinsic to the
eell, but might also be transaftted by viruses growlng in these cells, This
would be comparable in its way to genetlc tronsduction in bacteria., Its only
virtue is that it would possibly help to unify the somatic sutation and virus
induction faots snd theiries of oarcluogenceds. I do not know whether any
existing data would justify this notion. If the tumor viruses can be grown
in indifferent host cells (e.g. vmbrycnic tissues) and retddn their carcino-
genetic potency, this would tend aguinet the theory. On the other hand, it
might be worth vhille to try growing various viruses on tumor cells from which
a transnlssible agent camot ordinarily be extracted. / ’
Yours sincerely, {
’ 4

‘Joshua Lederberg

Dr. F. Duran-Reynals .
Departament of lucrobi&ocy
Yale University %

New Haven 11, Conn.



